
Policy 704-Application - Internet to host Beer Garden as part of Randy Ellis Lacrosse Days 6:30 - 10:00 
PM Saturday April 8, 2023, Centennial Park Leisure Centre and Arena 
 
 
 
John Woolgar  
Director of Recreation & Culture 
City of White Rock  
 
 
Hello John, 
Exciting News: Opening Day for Semiahmoo Minor Lacrosse is right around the corner.  Spring must be 
upon us. 
 
Following our successful opening Randy Ellis Lacrosse Days events of last year, we are very hopeful of 
duplicating our efforts this season. 
 
This email is to respectfully make an application for special event permission affording us the 
opportunity to host a beer garden in conjunction with Randy Ellis Lacrosse Days, featuring BCJALL game 
action between Burnaby Jr A Lakers vs Port Coquitlam Saints, Saturday evening Centennial Arena 7pm. 
 
With respect, we request you approve this request as it is an important and popular feature for our 
lacrosse community.   
 
Special Event Permits and Liquor and Cannabis Licensing have been submitted and approved with the 
Province of BC and have been attached to this email.  We are currently arranging special event 
insurance, through Schill Insurance and will notify you as soon as this is in place. 
 
If you have any questions, please let me know. 
 
Thank you. 
 
/Pat 
 
Pat La Roue, Vice President 
Semiahmoo Minor Lacrosse Association 
778-908-0485  
 


